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From: Chief of Industrial Relations
To: Chief of Naval Operations

Subj: Draft of Proposed Agreement between the Department of the Navy

: and the Department of Interior with respect to the transfer of
responsibility for the administration of the Saipan District,
Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands
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(b; NCPI 310.5-28 - £)5 &k An Uricrer f
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1. The subject draft has been reviewed as requested. It is believed ferad.

Article 7, "Personnel" on page 19 is the only material therein of direct
concern to this Office.

2. It is suggested that Article 7 include the following information:

Micronesian personnel serving in excepted appointments under Rule VIII,
Section 08.3 of the Civil Service Regulations, are not eligible for
Xrapsfer. Accordingly, the nature of action for those who are to be i
reemployed by the Department of the Interior will be "Separation—to { /
accept (type) appointment in the Department of the Interior." If any
Micronesian employees are not to be reemployed by the Department of t%if
Interior, they will be separated by reduction in force.

3. The foregoing is consistent with references (b) and (c). It is also
suggested that if any reduction in force is required, the provisions
of reference (d) be observed.
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